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Gulls of 
Europe, North 
Africa, and 
the Middle 
East 
An Identification 
Guide 

Peter Adriaens, 
Mars Muusse, 
Philippe J. Dubois, 
Frédéric Jiguet 

9780691222837 
$39.95 | £30.00 
Paperback | 2021 
NATURE 
Princeton 
University Press 

How Birds 
Evolve 
What Science Reveals 
about Their Origin, 
Lives, and Diversity 

Douglas J. 
Futuyma 

9780691182629 
$29.95 | £25.00 
Hardback | 2021 
Science 
Princeton 
University Press 

A Place like 
No Other 
Discovering the 
Secrets of Serengeti 

Anthony R. E. 
Sinclair, René 
Beyers 

9780691222332 
$29.95 | £25.00 
Hardback | 2021 
Science 
Princeton 
University Press 

Ocean Ecology 
Marine Life in the Age 
of Humans 

J. Emmett Duffy 

9780691161556 
$80.00 | £62.00 
Hardback | 2021 
Science 
Princeton 
University Press 

In Pursuit of 
Zeta-3 
The World's Most 
Mysterious Unsolved 
Math Problem 

Paul J. Nahin 

9780691206073 
$26.95 | £20.00 
Hardback | 2021 
Mathematics 
Princeton 
University Press 

Expectations 
Investing 
Reading Stock Prices 
for Better Returns, 
Revised and Updated 

Michael J. 
Mauboussin, 
Alfred Rappaport 

9780231203043 
$27.95 | £22.00 
Hardback | 2021 
BUSINESS & 
ECONOMICS 
Heilbrunn Center for 
Graham & Dodd 
Investing Series 
Columbia Business 
School Publishing 

A Course in 
Complex 
Analysis 

Saeed Zakeri 

9780691207582 
$65.00 | £50.00 
Hardback | 2021 
MATHEMATICS 
Princeton 
University Press 

The 
Economist’s 
Craft 
An Introduction to 
Research, Publishing, 
and Professional 
Development 

Michael S. 
Weisbach 

9780691216492 
$60.00 | £48.00 
Hardback | 2021 
Business & Economics 
Skills for Scholars 
Princeton 
University Press 

Billy Wilder 
Dancing on the Edge 

Joseph McBride 

9780231201469 
$40.00 | £30.00 
Hardback | 2021 
Performing Arts 
Film and Culture 
Series 
Columbia 
University Press 

Now Comes 
Good Sailing 
Writers Reflect on 
Henry David Thoreau 

Andrew Blauner 

9780691215228 
$24.95 | £20.00 
Hardback | 2021 
Literary Criticism 
Princeton 
University Press 

Getting Price 
Right 
The Behavioral 
Economics of 
Profitable Pricing 

Gerald Smith 

9780231190701 
$40.00 | £30.00 
Hardback | 2021 
Business & Economics 
Columbia Business 
School Publishing 
Columbia Business 
School Publishing 

Great 
Adaptations 
Star-Nosed Moles, 
Electric Eels, and 
Other Tales of 
Evolution’s Mysteries 
Solved 

Kenneth Catania 

9780691228471 
$16.95 | £12.99 
Paperback | 2021 
Science 
Princeton 
University Press 

The University Press Group New Titles December 2021

Orders to: John Wiley & Sons
+44 (0)1243 843294 | customer@wiley.com | www.pubeasy.com

Page 1 of 7



Curves for the 
Mathematically 
Curious 
An Anthology of the 
Unpredictable, 
Historical, Beautiful, 
and Romantic 

Julian Havil 

9780691206134 
$19.95 | £14.99 
Paperback | 2021 
Mathematics 
Princeton 
University Press 

Under the 
Influence 
Putting Peer Pressure 
to Work 

Robert H. Frank 

9780691227108 
$18.95 | £14.99 
Paperback | 2021 
Business & Economics 
Princeton 
University Press 

The 
Formation of 
Christendom 

Judith Herrin 

9780691219219 
$24.95 | £20.00 
Paperback | 2021 
History 
Princeton Classics 
Princeton 
University Press 

Land of 
Wondrous 
Cold 
The Race to Discover 
Antarctica and Unlock 
the Secrets of Its Ice 

Gillen D’Arcy 
Wood 

9780691229041 
$17.95 | £14.99 
Paperback | 2021 
Science 
Princeton 
University Press 

Inessential 
Colors 
Architecture on Paper 
in Early Modern 
Europe 

Basile Baudez 

9780691213569 
$65.00 | £50.00 
Hardback | 2021 
Architecture 
Princeton 
University Press 

Liberalism in 
Dark Times 
The Liberal Ethos in 
the Twentieth 
Century 

Joshua L. Cherniss 

9780691217031 
$35.00 | £28.00 
Hardback | 2021 
Philosophy 
Princeton 
University Press 

How to Do 
Things with 
Emotions 
The Morality of Anger 
and Shame across 
Cultures 

Owen Flanagan 

9780691220970 
$27.95 | £22.00 
Hardback | 2021 
Philosophy 
Princeton 
University Press 

A Joyfully 
Serious Man 
The Life of Robert 
Bellah 

Matteo Bortolini 

9780691204406 
$35.00 | £28.00 
Hardback | 2021 
Biography & 
Autobiography 
Princeton 
University Press 

Experiments 
of the Mind 
From the Cognitive 
Psychology Lab to the 
World of Facebook 
and Twitter 

Emily Martin 

9780691230719 
$85.00 | £66.00 
Hardback | 2021 
Social Science 
Princeton 
University Press 

Snow Crystals 
A Case Study in 
Spontaneous 
Structure Formation 

Kenneth G. 
Libbrecht 

9780691200378 
$125.00 | £98.00 
Hardback | 2021 
Science 
Princeton 
University Press 

A Field Guide 
to White 
Supremacy 

Kathleen Belew, 
Ramon A. 
Gutierrez 

9780520382527 
$24.95 | £20.00 
Paperback | 2021 
University of 
California Press 

At the Mercy 
of Their 
Clothes 
Modernism, the 
Middlebrow, and 
British Garment 
Culture 

Celia Marshik 

9780231175050 
$30.00 | £25.00 
Paperback | 2021 
Literary Criticism 
Modernist Latitudes 
Columbia 
University Press 
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The Story of 
the Dinosaurs 
in 25 
Discoveries 
Amazing Fossils and 
the People Who 
Found Them 

Donald R. 
Prothero 

9780231186032 
$26.00 | £20.00 
Paperback | 2021 
Science 
Columbia 
University Press 

The Extreme 
Life of the 
Sea 

Anthony R. 
Palumbi, Stephen 
R. Palumbi 

9780691229232 
$17.95 | £14.99 
Paperback | 2021 
Nature 
Princeton Science 
Library 
Princeton 
University Press 

The Outsiders 
Refugees in Europe 
since 1492 

Philipp Ther, 
Jeremiah Riemer 

9780691207131 
$19.95 | £14.99 
Paperback | 2021 
History 
Princeton 
University Press 

ISIS 
A History 

Fawaz A. Gerges 

9780691211916 
$17.95 | £14.99 
Paperback | 2021 
POLITICAL SCIENCE 
Princeton 
University Press 

Entitled 
Discriminating Tastes 
and the Expansion of 
the Arts 

Jennifer C. Lena 

9780691204796 
$19.95 | £14.99 
Paperback | 2021 
Social Science 
Princeton 
University Press 

The Discrete 
Charm of the 
Machine 
Why the World 
Became Digital 

Ken Steiglitz 

9780691229027 
$19.95 | £14.99 
Paperback | 2021 
Mathematics 
Princeton 
University Press 

How Growth 
Really 
Happens 
The Making of 
Economic Miracles 
through Production, 
Governance, and Skills 

Michael H. Best 

9780691227252 
$22.95 | £17.99 
Paperback | 2021 
Business & Economics 
Princeton 
University Press 

Violent 
Fraternity 
Indian Political 
Thought in the Global 
Age 

Shruti Kapila 

9780691195223 
$35.00 | £28.00 
Hardback | 2021 
History 
Princeton 
University Press 

The Process of 
Animal 
Domestication 

Marcelo Sánchez–
villagr 

9780691217673 
$45.00 | £35.00 
Paperback | 2021 
Science 
Princeton 
University Press 

Calling 
Philosophers 
Names 
On the Origin of a 
Discipline 

Christopher Moore 

9780691230221 
$32.95 | £25.00 
Paperback | 2021 
Philosophy 
Princeton 
University Press 

Thinking 
Clearly with 
Data 
A Guide to 
Quantitative 
Reasoning and 
Analysis 

Ethan Bueno De 
Mesqui, Anthony 
Fowler 

9780691214351 
$29.95 | £25.00 
Paperback | 2021 
Social Science 
Princeton 
University Press 

The Auntie 
Sewing Squad 
Guide to Mask 
Making, 
Radical Care, 
and Racial 
Justice 

Mai–linh K. Hong, 
Chrissy Yee Lau, 
Preeti Sharma, 
Kristina Wong 

9780520384002 
$24.95 | £20.00 
Paperback | 2021 
HISTORY 
University of 
California Press 
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Jews and 
Their Roman 
Rivals 
Pagan Rome's 
Challenge to Israel 

Katell Berthelot 

9780691199290 
$45.00 | £35.00 
Hardback | 2021 
History 
Princeton 
University Press 

The Church of 
Saint Thomas 
Paine 
A Religious History of 
American Secularism 

Leigh Eric Schmidt 

9780691217253 
$27.95 | £22.00 
Hardback | 2021 
History 
Princeton 
University Press 

Music in 
Cinema 

Claudia Gorbman, 
Michel Chion 

9780231198899 
$32.00 | £25.00 
Paperback | 2021 
ART 
Film and Culture 
Series 
Columbia 
University Press 

What Makes 
Us Smart 
The Computational 
Logic of Human 
Cognition 

Samuel Gershman 

9780691205717 
$35.00 | £28.00 
Paperback | 2021 
Psychology 
Princeton 
University Press 

Speak, Bird, 
Speak Again 
Palestinian Arab 
Folktales 

Ibrahim Muhawi, 
Sharif Kanaana, 
Alan Dundes, 
Ibtisam Barakat 

9780520385849 
$19.95 | £15.99 
Paperback | 2021 
Social Science 
University of 
California Press 

American 
Afterlives 
Reinventing Death in 
the Twenty-First 
Century 

Shannon Lee 
Dawdy, Kelly 
Burke 

9780691210643 
$27.95 | £22.00 
Hardback | 2021 
Social Science 
Princeton 
University Press 

Tales of 
Impossibility 
The 2000-Year Quest 
to Solve the 
Mathematical 
Problems of Antiquity 

David S. Richeson 

9780691218724 
$22.95 | £17.99 
Paperback | 2021 
Mathematics 
Princeton 
University Press 

The Trouble 
with Passion 
How Searching for 
Fulfillment at Work 
Fosters Inequality 

Erin Cech 

9780520303232 
$29.95 | £24.00 
Paperback | 2021 
Social Science 
University of 
California Press 

Flashback, 
Eclipse 
The Political 
Imaginary of Italian 
Art in the 1960s 

Romy Golan 

9781942130505 
$35.00 | £28.00 
Hardback | 2021 
Art 
Zone Books 

The Harlem 
Uprising 
Segregation and 
Inequality in Postwar 
New York City 

Christopher Hayes 

9780231181877 
$30.00 | £25.00 
Paperback | 2021 
HISTORY 
Columbia 
University Press 

A New Culture 
of Energy 
Beyond East and West 

Luce Irigaray, 
Stephen Seely, 
Stephen Pluhácek 

9780231177139 
$25.00 | £20.00 
Paperback | 2021 
Psychology 
Columbia 
University Press 

Looking 
Through 
Images 
A Phenomenology of 
Visual Media 

Emmanuel Alloa, 
Nils Schott, Daniel 
Herwitz, Andrew 
Benjamin 

9780231187930 
$35.00 | £28.00 
Paperback | 2021 
Philosophy 
Columbia Themes in 
Philosophy, Social 
Criticism, and the Arts 
Columbia 
University Press 
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Dreams of 
Flight 
"The Great Escape" in 
American Film and 
Culture 

Dana Polan 

9780520379305 
$24.95 | £20.00 
Paperback | 2021 
Performing Arts 
University of 
California Press 

After One 
Hundred 
Winters 
In Search of 
Reconciliation on 
America's Stolen 
Lands 

Margaret D. 
Jacobs 

9780691224336 
$29.95 | £25.00 
Hardback | 2021 
History 
Princeton 
University Press 

Meir Kahane 
The Public Life and 
Political Thought of 
an American Jewish 
Radical 

Shaul Magid 

9780691179339 
$35.00 | £28.00 
Hardback | 2021 
Biography & 
Autobiography 
Princeton 
University Press 

Getting 
Something to 
Eat in 
Jackson 
Race, Class, and Food 
in the American South 

Joseph C. 
Ewoodzie Jr. 

9780691203942 
$27.95 | £22.00 
Hardback | 2021 
Princeton 
University Press 

The 
Invention of 
the American 
Desert 
Art, Land, and the 
Politics of 
Environment 

Lyle Massey, 
James Nisbet 

9780520306691 
$75.00 | £58.00 
Hardback | 2021 
University of 
California Press 

Reimagining 
Sustainable 
Cities 
Strategies for 
Designing Greener, 
Healthier, More 
Equitable 
Communities 

Stephen M. 
Wheeler, Christina 
D. Rosan 

9780520381216 
$26.95 | £21.00 
Hardback | 2021 
Nature 
University of 
California Press 

Athens at the 
Margins 
Pottery and People in 
the Early 
Mediterranean World 

Nathan T. 
Arrington 

9780691175201 
$45.00 | £35.00 
Hardback | 2021 
History 
Princeton 
University Press 

The Practice 
of Political 
Theory 
Rorty and Continental 
Thought 

Clayton Chin 

9780231173995 
$30.00 | £25.00 
Paperback | 2021 
Philosophy 
New Directions in 
Critical Theory 
Columbia 
University Press 

Thomas Berry 
A Biography 

Mary Evelyn 
Tucker, John Grim, 
Andrew Angyal 

9780231176996 
$22.00 | £16.99 
Paperback | 2021 
Biography & 
Autobiography 
Columbia 
University Press 

Vice, Crime, 
and Poverty 
How the Western 
Imagination Invented 
the Underworld 

Dominique Kalifa, 
Susan Emanuel, 
Sarah Maza 

9780231187435 
$28.00 | £22.00 
Paperback | 2021 
Social Science 
European 
Perspectives: A Series 
in Social Thought and 
Cultural Criticism 
Columbia 
University Press 

Inventing 
Tomorrow 
H. G. Wells and the 
Twentieth Century 

Sarah Cole 

9780231193139 
$28.00 | £22.00 
Paperback | 2021 
Literary Criticism 
Columbia 
University Press 

The Ottoman 
World 
A Cultural History 
Reader, 1450–1700 

Hakan T. 
Karateke, Helga 
Anetshofer 

9780520303454 
$39.95 | £31.00 
Paperback | 2021 
HISTORY 
University of 
California Press 
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Epiphanius 
of Cyprus 
A Cultural Biography 
of Late Antiquity 

Andrew S. Jacobs 

9780520385702 
$34.95 | £27.00 
Paperback | 2021 
RELIGION 
Christianity in Late 
Antiquity 
University of 
California Press 

City and 
Empire in the 
Age of the 
Successors 
Urbanization and 
Social Response in the 
Making of the 
Hellenistic Kingdoms 

Ryan Boehm 

9780520385719 
$34.95 | £27.00 
Paperback | 2021 
History 
University of 
California Press 

Rabbis, 
Sorcerers, 
Kings, and 
Priests 
The Culture of the 
Talmud in Ancient 
Iran 

Jason Sion 
Mokhtarian 

9780520385726 
$34.95 | £27.00 
Paperback | 2021 
Religion 
University of 
California Press 

Understanding 
the Women of 
Mozart's 
Operas 

Kristi Brown–
montesano 

9780520385795 
$34.95 | £27.00 
Paperback | 2021 
Music 
University of 
California Press 

Markets in 
the Making 
Rethinking 
Competition, Goods, 
and Innovation 

Michel Callon, 
Olivia Custer, 
Martha Poon 

9781942130574 
$30.00 | £25.00 
Hardback | 2021 
Social Science 
Zone Books 

Poetics of 
Liveliness 
Molecules, Fibers, 
Tissues, Clouds 

Ada Smailbegovic 

9780231198271 
$30.00 | £25.00 
Paperback | 2021 
Literary Criticism 
Columbia 
University Press 

Art Cinema 
and India’s 
Forgotten 
Futures 
Film and History in 
the Postcolony 

Rochona 
Majumdar 

9780231201056 
$35.00 | £28.00 
Paperback | 2021 
Performing Arts 
Columbia 
University Press 

Lumbering 
State, Restless 
Society 
Egypt in the Modern 
Era 

Nathan J. Brown, 
Shimaa Hatab, 
Amr Adly 

9780231201711 
$35.00 | £28.00 
Paperback | 2021 
POLITICAL SCIENCE 
Columbia Studies in 
Middle East Politics 
Columbia 
University Press 

Rethinking 
Statehood in 
Palestine 
Self-Determination 
and Decolonization 
Beyond Partition 

Leila H. Farsakh 

9780520385627 
$34.95 | £27.00 
Paperback | 2021 
History 
New Directions in 
Palestinian Studies 
University of 
California Press 

Philosophy, 
Politics, and 
Economics 
An Introduction 

Gerald Gaus, John 
Thrasher 

9780691219790 
$27.95 | £22.00 
Paperback | 2021 
Philosophy 
Princeton 
University Press 

Medical 
Storyworlds 
Health, Illness, and 
Bodies in Russian and 
European Literature 
at the Turn of the 
Twentieth Century 

Elena Fratto 

9780231202336 
$30.00 | £25.00 
Paperback | 2021 
Literary Criticism 
Columbia 
University Press 

Imperial 
Resilience 
The Great War's End, 
Ottoman Longevity, 
and Incidental 
Nations 

Hasan Kayali 

9780520343702 
$29.95 | £24.00 
Paperback | 2021 
HISTORY 
University of 
California Press 
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What Makes a 
Church 
Sacred? 
Legal and Ritual 
Perspectives from 
Late Antiquity 

Mary K. Farag 

9780520382008 
$34.95 | £27.00 
Paperback | 2021 
History 
Transformation of the 
Classical Heritage 
University of 
California Press 

Networked 
Refugees 
Palestinian 
Reciprocity and 
Remittances in the 
Digital Age 

Nadya Hajj 

9780520383241 
$34.95 | £27.00 
Paperback | 2021 
Critical Refugee 
Studies 
University of 
California Press 

Gaslighted 
How the Oil and Gas 
Industry 
Shortchanges Women 
Scientists 

Christine L. 
Williams 

9780520385283 
$29.95 | £24.00 
Paperback | 2021 
Social Science 
University of 
California Press 

Japan on 
American TV 
Screaming Samurai 
Join Anime Clubs in 
the Land of the Lost 

Alisa Freedman 

9781952636219 
$16.00 | £12.99 
Paperback | 2021 
Social Science 
Asia Shorts 
Association for 
Asian Studies 

Famished 
Eating Disorders and 
Failed Care in America 

Rebecca J. Lester 

9780520385740 
$29.95 | £24.00 
Paperback | 2021 
Social Science 
University of 
California Press 

The Feminist 
War on Crime 
The Unexpected Role 
of Women's Liberation 
in Mass Incarceration 

Aya Gruber 

9780520385818 
$29.95 | £24.00 
Paperback | 2021 
Social Science 
University of 
California Press 

Prisms of 
Prejudice 
Mediating the Middle 
East from the United 
States 

Karin Gwinn 
Wilkins 

9780520377004 
$85.00 | £66.00 
Hardback | 2021 
University of 
California Press 

Reading Old 
Books 
Writing with 
Traditions 

Peter Mack 

9780691205151 
$24.95 | £20.00 
Paperback | 2021 
Literary Criticism 
Princeton 
University Press 

The Secret 
Body 
How the New Science 
of the Human Body Is 
Changing the Way We 
Live 

Daniel M. Davis 

9780691210582 
$24.95 | £20.00 
Hardback | 2021 
Science 
Princeton 
University Press 

The 
Annotated 
Hodgkin and 
Huxley 
A Reader's Guide 

Indira M. Raman, 
David L. Ferster 

9780691220642 
$110.00 | £85.00 
Hardback | 2021 
SCIENCE 
Princeton 
University Press 

Mapping the 
Transnational 
World 
How We Move and 
Communicate across 
Borders, and Why It 
Matters 

Emanuel 
Deutschmann 

9780691226491 
$95.00 | £74.00 
Hardback | 2021 
Social Science 
Princeton Studies in 
Global and 
Comparative Sociology 
Princeton 
University Press 
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